
VIDYA BHARATI SCHOOL 
Surya Nagar, Ghaziabad, U.P. 

 

C I R C U L A R  

Pre-Nursery to III 
Circular No. VBS/CIR/2017/23                                                                                                                         Date : 04.10.2017 
 
Dear Parent(s) 
Greetings!! 
This is to inform you that the school will be open for the students of Pre-primary to grade III on Saturday,                           
7th October 2017 as practice session for upcoming Cultural fest. Timings will be 7.50 a.m. to 12.00 p.m. Buses will ply 
accordingly. 
Parents are requested not to allow their child to take leave on the above said date for the smooth practice. 
Your cooperation will be highly appreciable. 
Regards  
 
PRINCIPAL 
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